From: Prime Minister | Premier Ministre [mailto:PM®&pm.gc.cal
Sent: August 3, 2021 8:28 AM

To: d-chet Email Group

Cc: Carolyn Bennett ; Marc Miller

Subject: Office of the Prime Minister / Cabinet du Premier ministre

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Courtoreille:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, | would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence
of July 13, 2021, regarding the recent discovery of unmarked graves found near former residential
schools grounds. | regret the delay in replying.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. You may be assured that your comments, offered on behalf
of the District of Chetwynd, have been carefully reviewed.

In your correspondence, you raise issues that falt more directly within the portfolios of the Honourable
Carolyn Bennett, Minister of Crown-Indigenous Relations, and the Honourable Marc Miller, Minister of
Indigenous Services. | have therefore taken the liberty of forwarding your correspondence to Ministers
Bennett and Miller for their information and consideration.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

H. Clancy
Executive Correspondence Officer
/Agente de correspondance
Executive Correspondence Services/
Services de la correspondance de Ia haute direction



